
19/11/2019 

MR Nicholas Holdsworth 
7 / 41 - 42 East ESP 
Manly NSW 2095 
nickholdsworth60@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1234 - 0 Wharves And Jetties MANLY NSW 2095

I am very concerned with this development application based on the size and location and the 
liklihood that it will create excessive noise for residents in the area. It seems to me that these 
business' continue to extend the size and boundaries of their original approvals. This area of 
the wharf already has significant dinning and drinking facilities and I don't believe this needs 
any additional capacity. 

Sent: 19/11/2019 10:58:00 AM
Subject: Online Submission


